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To whom it may concern, 
 
In light of the increasing importance of Cultural/Creative Industries worldwide, please 
consider this re-developement as necessary to our regional economy. 
 
Yours Sincerely 
 
Kevin Coffey 
 
https://www.facebook.com/video.php?v=349165298584306&set=vb.152181278282710
&type=2&theater 
 


